
Brian Schultz 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Brian Schultz 
Wednesday, September 08, 2021 9:10 AM 
Adria Harper 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/8/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10542-2021 

Subject: RE: 20210138 Pole Inspection and Maintenance - Interested persons list. 

Good Morning, 

Per your request we have added Tracy Hatch and MaryRose Sirianni on behalf of AT&T to the docket as interested 
persons. 

Sincerely, 

S'~S~ 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
850.413.6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e­
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Adria Harper <AHarper@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 08, 20218:59 AM 
To: Brian Schultz <BSchultz@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: 20210138 Pole Inspection and Maintenance - Interested persons list. 

Also, please add Mr. Hatch and Ms. Siranni to the 20210138 Pole Inspection and Maintenance Docket as well. 

Here is the contact information: 

Tracy Hatch 
(786) 473-0381 
th9467@att.com 

MaryRose Sirianni 
(850) 577-5503 
ms8675@att.com 

BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T ("AT&T") 
150 South Monroe St. 
Suite 400 
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Tallahassee, FL 
  
Thank you, 
Adria 




